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I strongly oppose HB 2961.  We the people of my precinct are over-taxed, over-

burdened, and suffering tremendously.  This is not the way that the people's monies 

are to be spent.   We don’t need greater strain on the electric grid, which is powered 

by fuels that work and make civilization possible.  EVs are a joke, inefficient and no 

better environmentally than anything else, made of petroleum-based plastics; and 

their batteries degrade quickly, leaving toxic garbage. 


